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Policy on Utilizing College Campuses for Conferences 
 
Alpha Phi Omega is an intercollegiate, inclusive, international service 
organization committed to empowering students toward becoming 
servant-minded leaders in their respective communities.  
 
To continually enrich the intercollegiate character and inclusive 
character of Alpha Phi Omega, and to strengthen the existing 
relationship between Alpha Phi Omega chapters as non-profit entities 
and their respective campuses that they serve, Alpha Phi Omega-Region 
C shall grant preferences to college campuses over and against any other 
corporate/business entities (hotels, conference centers, etc) in its 
utilization of college campuses for interchapter relations/conference 
hosting, workshop/breakout session room reservations, banquet 
location reservations. 
 
Whenever there are multiple site options to host any area/region 
conference, or conference meant to gather the chapters of Region C 
together, this policy of preference toward secondary institution/college 
applies, but is not limited to, ordinary comparisons of venue, pricing, 
availability, travel, transportation. 
 
 
 
 
 
Adopted by the chapters of Alpha Phi Omega-Region C during the 
conference business meeting in Norman, OK, on Jan. 18, 2020 


